
 

NYSHC Virtual Vaccination Clinic 

Vaccines are one of the easiest and most efficient ways to protect a horse’s health, preventing the 

contraction and spread of infectious diseases. 

For horse owners who may be going through a temporary period of financial insecurity or a 

family crisis due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the NYSHC’s Virtual Vaccination Clinic can help.  

The NYSHC is taking a proactive approach to equine welfare, working with veterinarians to help 

horses and the people who own them. 

Vouchers for the Virtual Vaccination Clinic will be awarded on a case by case basis and will 

focus on horse owners with a track record of responsible care.  Equine businesses are not eligible 

for assistance at this time.  Funding is limited, available on a first come first serve basis. NYSHC 

has the sole right to determine eligibility.  No assistance will be granted without a completed and 

signed veterinary voucher application. 

Veterinarians may request a voucher application for a client in need by emailing 

csegarra@nyshc.org or by calling (845) 744-1728.  Once a voucher is returned signed by the 

veterinarian, payment will be issued directly to veterinarian.  
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NYSHC Veterinary Voucher Application 

Recipient Client Information: 

Name 

Address 

Telephone 

Email 

New Client?   Yes  No  

Number of Horses Owned 

Number of Vaccines Requested 

Is this a commercial operation? 

Explain need: 

Veterinarian Information: 

Name 

Practice Name if different 

Address 

Telephone 

Email 

License Number 

Requested by:              

  Veterinarian Signature     Date 


